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SUBJECT RECTIFICATION OF THE SUBMITTED REPORT RE: 
SUBMISSION OF MONTHLY ACCOMPLISHMENT ON THE 
IMPLEMENTATION OF NGP PLANTATION ESTABLISHMENT 
FOR CY 2021 WITHIN ELCAC IDENTIFIED BARANGAY

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum of CENRO Brooke’s Point, Palawan dated 
May 23, 2022 re: above cited subject.

There is a typographical error in the entering of data for 14 households instead of 15 
families in this corrected report reflecting the 15 families participated in the implementation of 
NGP within Barangay Salogon, Brooke's Point, Palawan.

For her information and record.
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